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Beecroft, 2119.
26 9.°12.

The Director,

Infrastructure Projects,
Epping-Thornleigh Third Track Project,
SSI 512

Dear Director,

As residents living on the Northern Line for more than 50 years, and having
watched Pennant Hills Road grow from a 2-lane road to a 6-lane highway, my
husband and I heartily support any measures that will reduce heavy-vehicle
movements to the north by increasing rail freight.

We would submit that, along with improvements to Cheltenham Station, a
lift should be installed at Beecroll, where there is no alternative access 1o the
platforms, making it very difficult for elderly or disabled travellers to use the
station.

Beecrofl is a very busy shopping centre on a regular commuter bus route
serving a large population from the Dural/Cherrybrook District . We

submit that a lift should be provided to enable those who have great difficulty
in climbing the flights of stairs, to access the platform without undue distress.

Trusting this submission will receive your favourable consideration,

Yours faithfully,

Heather M.Baillie.
Depertmant of Planning
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